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Comments: The Sawtooth Forest Service is asking for public opinion on control burns of 10-10,000 acres in size

for 10-20 years.

 

I absolutely do not trust the Sawtooth Forest Service doing control burns.  The only fires that should be set are

residue fires after timber sales have been completed.  No fires should be allowed before November 1.

 

I know of 2 US Forest Service Tree Plantations that were lost as a result of "control" burns.  I know of fires that

started in August that they chose not to put out, but instead "control" and "guide".  They all became disasters.

 

In years past, 70s-80s and 90s, the Sawtooth Forest Service had 20-30 about 5 acre patch cut sales that were

more suitable and affordable for smaller operators.  I think that the forest service should go back to having more

smaller sales and also green slip sales.


